
WOODROW AVENUE, MT. YOKINE, W. AUSTRALIA 6060 PHONE 761900 

ord August, 1973. 
Rabbi Lamm, 
513, West 86th Street, 
NEW YORK. N.Y. 10024, 
U. S. A. 

Dear Rabbi Lamn, 

After some discussion I have 
decided against publishing your speech that we 
discussed in our recent telephone conversation, I 
understand - again from the bush telegraph - that 
there may be made available in Melbourne, the 
collected series of your talks made on your recent 
visit. 

One trust that you arrived home 
safely perhaps a little refreshed by your 
experiences in this, the "last frontier", 

With thanks for your courtesy and 
thoughts. WIG ANY — ADO 

Yours sincerely, 


